

Bathurst High School Deadline Policy

Bathurst High School is implementing a deadline policy that will be standard for all classes.

It is our hope that this policy will help students understand the importance of organization, time management and meeting deadlines which are necessary skills for academic success and life during and after high school.

Teachers will set specific due dates for assignments, projects, assessments, etc. Students are expected to submit their work by these deadlines.

Late submissions will be subject to a 5% per day grade deduction to a maximum of 5 days or 25%. After this date, the grade of zero will remain in place.

Teachers will let students know whether the deadline is 3:10pm or midnight (for electronic submissions).

If a student misses a class but attends other classes the same day, the student is still expected to have their work submitted by the deadline given by the teacher (3:10 pm or midnight).

If the student is absent that day, they are expected to submit their work to the next school day they are present at school.

Test/Quiz Policy

Students are expected to attend school and write their course assessments with the rest of their classmates.

If a student misses an assessment (in class assignment, test, or quiz), they will write this assessment in the workroom at noon the day they return to school.